
Workshop in collaboration with Delhi College Of Photography (DCOP)

The  Photography  club  in  collaboration  with  Delhi  College  of
Photography  (DCOP)  organized  a  workshop  on  "Commercial
photography: Food and product" on 17th May 2022.  DCOP is one of
the  most  prominent  institutions  in  the  field  of  Photography.  AFBBS
Principal Mrs. Sunita Gupta welcomed the DCOP team. The workshop
was organized for our young budding photographers from class 6 to 9.
The  workshop  was  hosted  by  DCOP  team,  consisted  of  Mr.  Pratik
Dhawan – Director of DCOP along with Mr. Abhimanyu – Lecturer.

Mr.  Pratik  Dhawan  and  team  presented  a  lot  of  valuable
knowledge regarding commercial photography which proved out to be
highly valuable for our young photographers. The session was equally
enjoyed  by  everyone  and was  indeed a  moment  to  cherish  for  our



young  minds.  DCOP  also  provided  a  two-month  scholarship  on  Pro
Foundation Photography course to two of our students.

    


